
Dear Chair Clem, 
 
Please put this House Bill to sleep.  We do not need each county having its own approved seeds.  It 
would be a impossible task for them to manage.  They do not have the needed expetise to admisnister 
such a program.  The resulting bureaocracy would only cause more hardship on county budgets. 
Thanks for voting no on this HB 2469 
John 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Engelien 
17405 Brown Rd 
Dallas, OR 97338 
saltcreekjs@hotmail.com 
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